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Class G Concrete 
Class G concrete shall no longer be used on currently awarded CDOT projects and on 
future projects.   

Projects currently under construction should contact their Staff Bridge Unit Leader for 
guidance on replacing the Class G concrete with an approved Class D or Class DF 
concrete.  

This change should be completed with a Contract Modification Order (CMO).  If the Class 
D or DF concrete is not on the existing contract, a new unit price shall be negotiated 
with the Contractor. Please reach out to your Construction Area Engineer for any 
questions regarding addressing this change by a CMO. 

Projects scheduled for advertisement, or those under design should also replace the 
Class G concrete with Class D or DF.  To meet the 75- or 100-year design requirements, 
the structure may need to include additional concrete cover or switching reinforcing 
bars to more corrosion resistant materials. 

 

References: 
Please print a copy of this bulletin and keep it with your copy of the Construction 
Manual. 

The Construction Manual and Construction Bulletins can be found on the Design and 
Construction Project Support web page at:  

https://www.codot.gov/business/designsupport/bulletins_manuals. 

 

https://www.codot.gov/business/designsupport/bulletins_manuals

